

South Dartmoor Community College and Atrium Studio School

Executive Head teacher | Mrs J Veal Balland Lane | Ashburton | Devon | TQ13 7EW 01364 652230 | 01364 655399



10 September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

STATUTORY RELATIONSHIP AND SEX EDUCATION

The Department for Education introduced statutory Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) and Health Education for all secondary pupils in September 2020. The PSHE/RSE staff at South Dartmoor and Atrium have worked hard to establish a balanced PSHE curriculum that delivers all that is required by the government in a sensitive and child centred way.

As always, we welcome parents' opinions and feedback, and for you to ask questions and share any concerns you may have. The DfE has also put together a frequently asked questions page that may provide some insight. You can access this site by going to:

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/relationships-education-relationships-and-sex-education-rse-andhealth-education-fags

If you would like to contribute/comment or have any questions regarding withdrawing your child from specific content, please email Mr Murray at dmurray@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk.

Yours faithfully

D Murray

Mr D Murray **Head of Social Sciences**

